From: Verified

Sent: 18 July 2022 12:25

To: Legal Regulatory Services <Irs@npt.gov.uk>

Subject: Complaint about Burger Boyz alcohol and music licencing.

Hello,

| want to inform you about the recent application from Burger Boyz about their alcohol and
music licencing. Here are the necessary parts that need to be discussed and reviewed:

1. Not enough ttoilets ,disabled toilets lady and gents' toilets?

2. There is no disabled access front and back

3. The highway and how the store is in front of the bus stop, no parking spaces which can
affect customer parking

4. Do you know that there are residents upstairs. How can they use loud music? Have they
cancelled the residence permit and do you know the back of the shop has a residence area
plus a care home which can pose a risk with drunk people around the area.

5. Does he have a personal licence?

6. Do you know they tried to use 29 Commerical Road to get the alcohol licence but you
have refused.

7. Does it have a fire safety licence or fire-related safety measures? Does it have a sprinkler?
Does it even have sound proof insulation certificate?

8. In front of the property, this part is for the community to sit however, having this
approved can make it more dangerous for them thus harming children and other residents.

Before this licence is issued if the application is successful | would forward this complaint to
the higher authority so, please review the application carefully and understand that today,
an alcohol and music licence, if granted, could transform this business into a pub and then a
nightclub, which could be detrimental because this is a residential area with a care home.
Therefore, | would like you to reconsider before making the final decision.

Thank you
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